PLEASE HELP!
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Our wonderful son was kidnapped through fraud in the Jackson County family court system by Megan and Stuart Taylor. Our case went all the way to the Supreme Court of Missouri and we won unanimously in December of 2006.  When the case was sent back down to the Jackson County Family Court they refused to give us our son back. Medical reports show that the people who have our son, Megan and Stuart Taylor have burned our son and yanked his arm out of socket. We need help. The case is now being appealed again but people need to know the facts of what is going on. The Jackson County Family Court is ignoring the highest court in Missouri, adoption law, the Missouri Constitution, and the U.S. Constitution.  Kansas City Channel 41 NBC Action News did an investigation on our story on May 9th, 2008. To view this story, as well as medical records that show abuse against our son and find out more information and ways that you can help go to www.FriendsofNoahLeviBond.com. The public needs to know what is going on in this case so that the appellant court or another higher authority will address it NOW.  Please help reunite us with our son. 

Please copy and post more of these flyers.  

